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CRESTWOOD CASH 
 

 

Crestwood Cash is the cashless system for students at Crestwood Preparatory College.  

Crestwood Cash can be used by students to purchase food from the school cafeteria and 

snacks from the school store, Mane Essentials. 

Families will be able to add funds for purchases starting after the first day of school by 

going to store.crestwood.on.ca/product/crestwood-cash.  To add funds to your 

child’s account, you will need the following information: 

 Student name 

 4-digit student PIN (this is the month and day of the child’s birth; e.g. May, 5th = 

0505) 

Funds can be deposited on the website using either a credit card or PayPal.  Funds are 

immediately available to the student once the deposit has been processed. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 


